P/ID:

SR#:

To: Board of Water Supply Date:

Customer Care Unit
630 South Beretania Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96843

From:

Subject: “120-Day “ Notice

Project:

T.M.K.:

We are submitting our 120-Day Notice in accordance with Board of Water
Supply requirements for the following:

Quantity Size

Inch Compound Meter(s)
Inch Detector Check Meter(s)
Inch F.M. Meter(s)

However, if readily available, we wish to withdraw the meter(s) by
(date).

If the approved construction plan is allowed to lapse, this 120-Day notice will be
voided.

Signature:

Print Name:

Title:

Phone:

For questions, please call the Service Engineering Section @ 748-5460.
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